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Comments: Please consider keeping wilderness wild and prioritizing wildlife over domestic sheep. 

Our wilderess in this great country is being sold and given away to all things not wild. The wilderness that is left

needs to be preserved for future generations. People protecting their sheep or cattle in wilderness areas kill

native wildlife to protect their animals. The forest service s first priority should be the wilderness and its natural

inhabitants. Please do not permit overgrazing sheep in this area. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 


